
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our value this term is COURAGE 

 

Be strong, be courageous. Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged, for the 
lord your God will be with you wherever you go.                                                                                                                                                 

[Joshua 1:9]                                                               
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Respect     Courage     Kindness     Forgiveness     Hope     Honesty 
  

Thank you to our Year 6’s in Sycamore Class who led services of Remembrance 
both in school and at the War Memorial at St. George’s Church where we 
remembered how those who fought in wars of the past have shaped our future 
and reflected on conflict that is happening in our lives today. 
Some of our Year 6 children will be representing our school at the 
Remembrance Service on Sunday from 10.30am at St George’s Church – we 
hope to see you there. 
 
Our Year 5 children in Hazel Class have been entertaining us this week. They 
took part in a Music at Malling workshop, based round ‘Revolting Rhymes’. 
During the day they composed their own music which was performed to their 
parents and the rest of the school. Thank you to Miss Brownfield for leading this 
and what amazing feedback we had from Jason and Tom who led the workshop.  
 
“The focus of the children and the excellent staff make St. George’s a great 
school for music: a subject that unlocks so much creativity, imagination and 
potential in children. What a fine school!” Tom Kemp 
Thank you so much for having us at your school again. 
 
“I am in the very privileged position of delivering music workshops across the 
country in many different settings throughout the year and I really do enjoy 
working at your school. Your passion for music is amazing and it really shows 
how you transfer this passion to the children.” Jason Rowland 
 
Building on music this week we were also very privileged to have Eva playing 
the piano for us as we led in and out of worship this week! 
 
Keep On Time!  
Our school hours are 8.40am gates open and the school day finishes at 3.15pm. 
Just to remind you that registration starts at 8.40am and is closed by 8.55am. We strongly encourage 
you to ensure your children are in the school building between these times. If your child arrives at 
8.55am their classroom doors are closed so the children have to go to the office and sign in late. Anyone 
arriving after the gates close at 8.55am must bring their child to reception to sign them in with a reason 
for being late. 
It is also vital that you call the school office on 01732 882401 regarding absence by 9.30am EACH DAY. 
This supports our office staff who are spending a lot of time making calls to absent children.  

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 
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  Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light shine” (Matthew 5:16) 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 
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St. George’s Church of England Primary School 

       Helpful Dates for Term 2 
 
Sunday 13th November:  Remembrance Service at St. George’s Church 10.30am 
Tuesday 15th November: KS2 Roar Final 
Monday 21st November: PTA Dress for Your Team 
Friday 25th November:  PTA Christmas Market 
Monday 28th November: Sycamore Class out WW2 Day (Year 6) 
Tuesday 29th November: Oak and Beech Classes out to Yewtree Farm Nativity 
Friday 2nd December: All teacher led after school clubs finish today 
Monday 5th December: PTA Christmas Gift Stall 
Wednesday 7th December: Parent Consultations (Years 1 – 5) 
    ROAR 2022 Finals 
Thursday 8th December: Parent Consultations (Years 1 – 5) 
Friday 9th December:  Christmas Jumper Day 
Monday 12th December: Oak Class Nativity 2.15pm (Year R) 
Tuesday 13th December: Oak Class Nativity 9.30am (Year R) 
    KS1 Nativity 2.15pm (Years 1 and 2) 
Wednesday 14th December: Christmas Dinner 
Thursday 15th December: KS1 Nativity 9.30am (Years 1 and 2) 
    Christingle Service at Church 4.00pm 
Friday 16th December: Last day of Term 2  
 
 
 

PE, Swimming & Forest Schools Days Term 2 
 

          Monday            Tuesday       Wednesday         Thursday            Friday 
PE Willow & Hazel 

Years 4 & 5 
Maple 
Year 2 

Beech and Willow 
Years 1 & 4 

Cedar & Sycamore 
Years 3 & 6 

Maple & Hazel 
Years 2 & 5 

Swimming     Cedar 
Year 3 

Forest  
Schools 

Oak and Beech 
Years R & 1 

   Sycamore 
Year 6 

 
 

Clothing Requirements 
 

PE days: The children may wear their school PE kit for the day – the requirements are navy shorts, house 
coloured   t-shirt, school jumper/cardigan or fleece. Over the top they may wear black plain tracksuit 
bottoms. Hair must be tied back, no jewellery to be worn. 
 
Swimming: Children wear school uniform to school. In a suitable bag they need to bring a full piece 
swimming costume or trunks, swimming goggles, swimming hat and towel.  
 
Forest schools: Can wear own choice but must be long trousers and long sleeved t-shirt, closed outdoor 
shoes such as walking boots or wellingtons. Bring in a pair of trainers for inside the school building. 
Additional layers if the weather is colder. Waterproof coat and over trousers recommended (these are 
provided from Year R and 1) 
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